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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, review agenda and introductions 

• Update on Conversations with DDOT on Meltzer Center/SCAN Project 

• Updates on Sidewalk Expansions Projects 

• Neighborhood Parking Updates 

• Updates on Uber/Lyft Pick-Up/Drop Off Zones 

• New WMATA Bus Routes 

• Closing Comments 

• Adjourn   

 

Summary: After a welcome by the co-chairs, Cory Peterson reviewed key information relating to 

transportation needs around the planned Meltzer Center for Athletic Performance, taking 

questions from neighbors. Next, Josh Finver gave quick updates on several transportation 

related items, including DDOT’s planned sidewalk expansion near AU, Uber and Lyft drop off 

instructions, a new partnership with Spin scooters and AU, and updated WMATA bus routes 

near the university. After closing comments from the co-chairs the group looked ahead at 

possible dates for August or September for their next meeting.   


